
agency extends
deadline for
placer miners

washington DC alaska
minersminers and other interested parties
now have until june 25 to comment on
the environmental protection
agnecysAgnecys new draft effluent guidelines
for placer mining the alaska con
gressional delegation announced
recently

the delegation was informed by the
EPA that its request for a 45 day ex
tension had been approved in april
the delegation requested the EPA to
extend its comment period to enable
the delegation the state of alaska and
miners to comment on the new regula-
tion the previous deadline for com-
ments was may 8

the regulation proposed by EPA
would require placer minersminers inin the
state to recycle wastewater EPA pro
posed the recycling requirement
following a lengthy reassessment of
mining technologies and their
economics the agency concluded that
recycling isis the best economically
feasible technology available to placer
miners to meet clean water act
standards

although this extension falls inin the
middle of the mining season I1 urge
all miners to stay involved during the
comment period on the regulation
sen frank murkowski said its
essential that their views are con-
sidered by the EPA before any final
decisions are made

this isis likely to be our last chance
to be heard before the regulation isis
finalized sen ted stevens said if
there are errors inin the EPA analysis
this isis our opportunity to set the record
straight and help ensure the guidelines
reflect the real economics of placer
mining inin alaska

copies of the new regulations may
be obtained by writing environmenenvironmentEnviron men
tal protection agency alaska opera-
tions office 701 C street anchorage
99513 comments may also be sent to
this address


